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Why you want to impose more laws against the citizenry is beyond my 

comprhension.  It will not prevent those individuals who abuse firearms from abusing 

them.  They do not follow the law anyway.  Quit trying to go around the 2nd 

Ammendment!  Keep things simple.  The right to bear arms shall NOT be infringed! 


